GPM Glast, Phillips & Murray
A Professional Corporation
Dear Valued Clients, and the City of Dallas:

It is fair to say that the last two weeks have been unprecedented in the history of our
communities and our country as a whole. At GPM, we are taking the threat of COVID19 to
the health of our attorneys and staff very seriously and are following guidance from the
CDC, WHO, and state and local authorities to ensure their continued safety. One of our
operational cornerstones at GPM is flexibility; our attorneys can always work remotely
which has let them, along with our fantastic staff, continue business as usual during this
tumultuous time.

At GPM, we stand ready to serve our clients in the same way we have always done: by
providing practical, clear, concise, and timely advice that takes account of your personal or
business circumstances. Whether it is to provide detailed advice regarding contractual issues,
draft or amend your wills or financial plans, or fight your case in the spate of litigation which
is sure to follow this pandemic, we are here for our existing clients and ready to help new
ones. We are fully equipped to interact with existing and new clients in whatever manner is
most comfortable, from phone calls to email to video communications, so you can stay
home and save lives without sacrificing access to legal advice in the continuously evolving
circumstances.

We thank our loyal clients for our relationships, we are proud to continue to serve you. And
while we wish it were under better circumstances, we look forward to welcoming new clients
and helping to counsel you through the current and imminent challenges.

In the words of Theodore Roosevelt:

“Much has been given us, and much will rightfully be expected from us. We
have duties to others and duties to ourselves; and we can shirk neither. We
have become a great nation, forced by the fact of its greatness into relations
with the other nations of the earth, and we must behave and be seen as a
people with such responsibilities.”

On behalf of the Firm, I wish you all good health and a speedy recovery physically, mentally,
and economically.

Sincerely,

Troy
Troy D. Phillips

Managing Director
Glast, Phillips & Murray, P.C.

14801 Quorum Drive, Suite 500
Dallas, Texas 75254-1449
Main: (972) 419-8300

Fax: (972) 419-8329
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